
Newton-Weston Bridge Replacement and 
Rehabilitation at I-90/I-95
Virtual Public Information Meeting
What is happening?
MassDOT will be replacing and rehabilitating a series of eight bridges at the I-90/I-95 
interchange. The purpose of this upcoming meeting is to provide the public with the 
opportunity to become fully acquainted with the project.  All views and comments 
made at the meeting will be reviewed and considered to the maximum extent 
possible.

How will this affect you? 
This project will impact the community and commuters during construction. During 
the public meeting, MassDOT will review the construction activities, project schedule, 
and anticipated impacts.  Attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions and 
offer comments.

When
Thursday, March 31st, 2022 | 6:00 PM

Attend
www.virtualmeeting.link/I-90_Over_Charles

Please note this meeting will be recorded.   
The presentation will be posted on the  project web site following the meeting. 
Visit mass.gov/newton-weston-bridge-replacement-rehabilitation-I-90-I-95 for 
more information

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities. MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/or 
language assistance free of charge upon request (e.g interpreters in American Sign Language and languages 
other than English, live captioning, videos, assistive listening devices and alternate material formats), as available. 
For accommodation or language assistance, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by 
phone (857-368-8580), TTD/TTY at (857) 266-0603, fax (857) 368-0602 or by email 
(MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us). Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and 
for more difficult to arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation or interpretation, 
requests should be made at least ten business days before the hearing/meeting.

Project inquiries, written statements and other exhibits regarding the proposed undertaking may be submitted to 
Carrie E. Lavallee, P.E., Acting Chief Engineer, via e-mail to I-90Newton-Weston@dot.state.ma.us or via US Mail 
to Suite 6340, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: Major Projects, Project File No. 606783 . 
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